

20/03/2020

Dear all,

Following on from the latest advice from the NCETM and DfE with regards to the covid-19 pandemic, I am emailing to inform you that all Boolean Maths Hub work groups are postponed until further notice, with immediate effect.

During this complex period, I would like to refer you to the latest covi-19 guidance from the government: https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response and ask you to stay safe and healthy.

We would like to reassure you that if your school/academy does require any additional support or assistance with regards to school/systems leadership or mathematics to please contact us; details can be found below. We have resources and team members who continue to be working across and in schools, at all phases, throughout this challenging time.

Regular contact with hub colleagues and online meetings will be available for our leadership and management team (LMT) and for our Local Leaders of Maths Education (LLME).

We will get through this together #CollaborationCounts.

Please stay safe and healthy and thank you for all of your hard work in supporting your colleagues, students and communities.

Best wishes.

Lisa Pollard

General enquiries: BooleanMathsHub@clf.cabot.ac.uk

Twitter: @booleanmathshub

Maths Hub Lead email: Lisa.Pollard@clf.uk